
Saturday, January 25
1 pm

Shoreline City Hall
17500 Midvale Ave N

If you thought that the McCleary decision “fixed” basic education funding for children in the State of 
Washington, this presentation is for you.

If the terms on this page are vaguely familiar yet still confusing, this presentation is for you.

Citizens for Shoreline Schools is excited to welcome Thomas Ahearne, lead plaintiffs’ counsel in McCleary 
v the State of Washington -  the largest public education funding lawsuit in our state -  who will explain what 
the McCleary decision means for students and communities, what “full funding” means, what kind of 
progress has been made, and what to expect next.

This engaging, informative presentation is a must-see for all Washington taxpayers, whether you have 
children in the system or not!

Citizens for Shoreline Schools, PO Box 33852, Seattle WA 98133/ voteyesshorelineschools@gmail.com/   www.voteyesforshorelineschools.org

The Shoreline Replacement Levies will be on the 
February 11 ballot. Come hear more about how public 

schools are funded!
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